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Eric Leonard was quoted in a Law360 article discussing the Federal Acquisition Regulatory Council’s

proposed rule to require federal contractors to disclose pay ranges in job ads. This rule is likely to

increase pressure on private-sector employers to follow suit. “I think it does set up a real challenge,”

said Eric. “The analogous situation is when you have the same workforce side by side, and they're

doing the same service work, but one of them is getting paid under the Service Contract Act and the

other one is commercial."

To read the full article, click here.
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